
Gun free zones only make it safe for criminals to commit crimes against unarmed law abiding citizens.  This would make criminals 
out of otherwise law abiding citizens who have had their backgrounds checked by law enforcement, and deemed responsible 
enough to carry a firearm.  Oregon has issued over 300,000 concealed handguns permits in the last 30 years and in that time there 
is nothing to justify the need for such a such a bill. 


